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11 July 2022 

 

 

Dear Parents / Carers 

 

It is with enormous pleasure that I write to share the fantastic news that St John Henry 
Newman Catholic School  has been rated ‘Good’ by Ofsted across all areas of school 
life. 

 

This  follows a two-day Ofsted inspection, which as you know took place in May. 

 

I am delighted that Ofsted has recognised all the excellent work going on here at school 
and the report is an accurate reflection of the outcomes and experiences we expect for 
our pupils.  

 

The report recognised our schools’ strong sense of  community and how we work hard 
to make sure our pupils are well supported. 

 

We could not have achieved this without your support and I would like to take this 
opportunity to thank you, your children and our dedicated and talented staff and 
governors for their hard work and commitment. 

 

I am very proud of everything that we have been able to achieve here at St John Henry 
Newman Catholic School, and I look forward to the school continuing on its strong 
upward trajectory, as we continue to help all of our pupils  fulfil their potential. 

 

As always, if you have any questions please do not hesitate to get in touch. 

 

Mr J McAuley  

Headteacher 
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